
 

 
 
Clinton Torp 
La Crosse Regional Airport 
2850 Airport Drive 
La Crosse, WI 54603         5-5-2016 
 
This letter is to address the security of the boat landing on Fisherman’s road north of what is 
known as Airport beach . 
 
If the City of LaCrosse authority considers opening access to the boat landing for the exclusive 
use of River City Water Ski Team we would secure it in the following manner.  
 
With use of the current barricades that are currently there and we would run a chain across 
the access point to the water. This chain would be secure with a contractor grade padlock. 
Also blaze orange sign would be placed in the middle of chain at the access point for safety 
purpose.  
Only our boat drivers would have access to the landing and would only be used during our 
sanctioned practices and shows. 
Thank you again for consideration of opening this boat ramp for the ski team. 
 
 
 
John Aschenbrenner  
River City Water Ski Team  
608-792-2860 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


